Temporary Street Closure Notice

January 29, 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Environmental testing will be conducted on the City of Houston’s right-of-way near your
property. Please note there will be a temporary roadway closure, which was approved by the
City of Houston. Beginning February 5, 2020, a portion of the street near your residence may
be closed during working hours (8 am to 5 pm) over the next 2 to 3 weeks. The roadway
closure should not prevent you from accessing your driveway during this time.

If you have any questions or comments on the street closure, please contact Richard Zientek
from Union Pacific at 281-350-7178.

Thank you.



